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Important Dates - 

 

5/6– KG Musical @ 

630PM 

5/21– Student Last Day 

2 hr. E/D 

5/23– Graduation @ 

2:00PM 

5/31 Memorial Day  

A message from the Principal 
 
     We have made it to the end of the year.  What a blessing!  In August, we all honestly 
thought we would be back to remote learning before winter break.  As I look back and reflect 
on this year, I realize how thankful I am that our staff and students all made it through rela-
tively unscathed.  We can now enjoy a relaxing summer and prepare to return for yet anoth-
er year of learning in our building.  I want to give out a great big thanks to all the staff at Har-
din-Houston who worked so hard to keep our students safe and focused on learning.  Every-
one did an amazing job, and I feel confident that the students grew in many ways throughout 
the year.  Have a wonderful summer! 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
May 6:  Kindergarten music program 6:30 pm 
May 8:  ABC program 9:00 am 
May 17:  Board meeting 7:00 pm 
May 18:  C Day-specials 
May 19:  CATS reward, no specials 
May 20:  Field day, no specials 
May 21:  D day-specials, 2 hour early release, last day of school 

A message from PTO:  

  
Thank you to the parents, students and staff of Har-
din-Houston for another amazing school year! We 
had very successful fundraisers this year that would-
n’t have been possible without the support of the en-
tire Hardin-Houston community!  
 
We would like to wish our students the best of luck in 
all of their summer activities and we are looking for-
ward to the 2021-2022 school year! 



Counselor Corner 

It is hard to believe we are wrapping up another school 

year. Students have completed many lessons that deal with 

safety, character education, problem solving, conflict resolu-

tion, friends, self-control and many others. Students will re-

ceive one more lesson for the month of May and the les-

sons will vary for each grade level.   

For our younger students, we will review some summer 

safety tips. This will cover water safety, being out in the sun, 

playing in the woods or near a lake, and weather.  Other 

students will focus on decision making and continuing char-

acter education. Our 6th grade students will discuss what 

determines our success and overcoming obstacles before 

moving into the 7th grade.  

It has definitely been a busy year, but it was wonderful see-
ing our students back in the building learning. If you have 
any questions about guidance lesson or your concerned 
about your child, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
amakela@hardinhouston.org or (937) 295- 
3010 ext. 1002. 
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